
POSTPONEMENT OF 2024 MAKEUP MCPE TRAINING

Dear Esteemed Member,

I am directed to inform you that the Makeup MCPE
Training schedule for Wednesday 6th November, 2024,
has been postponed till further notice due to technical
issues. We regret any inconveniences this change may
have caused. A new date for the training will be
communicated in due cause.

Accept the assurances of the Institute highest regards.

Jonah Isah
For: Director (Edu & Liaison Dept) NIAS.


